
Don’t GAMBLE
with our RETIREMENT

Thursday Feb 5
5:30 - 6:30pm

SEIU Local 1021 Union Hall
350 Rhode Island Street

Suite 100 South
on the 19 and 22 bus lines

RSVP to 877-OUR-1021

The Retirement Board is 
proposing to invest up to 28% 
of your retirement funds into 
high-risk hedge funds, which 
are not appropriate for Pension 
Plans with retirees who live on 
fixed incomes.

Proposed investment in 
hedge funds will cost 
our Pension Plan $100 
Million per year in fees 
alone.

Join Us for a Town Hall!

CalPERS, the largest Public 
Pension Fund in the country 
with assets of $300 billion, 
is getting out of hedge funds 
because of excessive fees and 
mediocre returns.


